
 

 

2nd May 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Summer Ball Themed Lunch 
*Reception, Year 1 & Year 2* 

 

We will be holding a ‘Summer Ball' themed celebration lunch on Thursday 18th May. On this 
day, all children will have the option to have a Summer Ball themed school dinner, which will 
consist of: 
 

• Cheese/Tuna Wraps 

• Tortilla Chips 
• Pasta Salad 
• French Fries 
• Ice Lollies 
• Halal, veggie and vegan options will be available 

 
A ‘Summer Ball’ themed celebration lunch will be ordered for all children in Reception, Year 1 
and Year 2, unless you ‘opt out’ via this google form (Section 1). 
 
If you ‘opt out’ please ensure you provide a packed lunch for your child on the day instead. 
Please note, you will only need to fill out the form if you do not want your Reception, Year 1 or 
Year 2 child to have the meal. 
 
If your child usually has a packed lunch and will be having a school dinner as part of the 
themed celebration lunch, please ensure you inform us of any allergies your child suffers from 
within this form (Section 2). 
 
The last day for replies is Friday 12th May by 9:00am. 
 
This celebration lunch is a termly event in the Oswald Road calendar, as a showcase of the 
fantastic catering we offer in-house.  On the day we will also be inviting children to wear 
summer ball themed clothes. 
 
Kind regards, 
Craig Taylor (School Business Manager) 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfussoR93g8K3lahLQuFfJBMolgpnTYJLFQfSzNc2bQPinXNA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfussoR93g8K3lahLQuFfJBMolgpnTYJLFQfSzNc2bQPinXNA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

